Recently our program lost a valued colleague and friend, Dr. Dave Robinson Psy.D.
Dave passed away unexpectedly after serving as our consultant psychologist for
over 20 years.

Dave’s passing has affected all of us yet fortunately we have located a new
psychologist, Dr. Nicholas Starr starting October 2"

We met Dr. Starr though a few independent assessments of our children over the
last year. His skills and compassion were evident from the start. Dr. Starr is
originally from Stevens Point and has returned to central Wisconsin after
practicing in Minnesota and Fresno, California.

Dr. Starr’s clinical area of interest includes trauma, abuse, attention-
deficit/hyperactivity disorder and psychological evaluations. In addition, Dr. Starr
has over 10 years’ experience in helping adolescents transition into adulthood.

On behalf of all our staff we would like to welcome Dr. Starr to our Tomorrow’s
Children family. Feel free to contact us if you have any further questions or want
to arrange to meet Dr. Starr.



